Republika e Kosovés
Republika Kosovo — Republic of Kosovo
Kuvendi — Skupstina — Assembly

Pristine, April 23, 2019

Mr. Arto SATONEN
Chair of the Grand Committee
Finnish Eduskunta

Dear Mr. Satonen,

On behalf of the Committee on European Integration of the Assembly of the Republic of
Kosovo, I would like to congratulate you, on holding the Finland Presidency of the Council
of the European Union and on organising the Conference of Parliamentary Committees for
Union Affairs of Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) which will take place in

Helsinki.

[ am writing you regarding the possibility of our Committee to participate as a guest on
COSAC Chairpersons meeting which will be held on 21-22 July 2019 and COSAC plenary
meeting which will be held on 1-3 December 2019 in Helsinki, Finland.

As you already know, Kosovo is a potential candidate country out of six Western Balkan
countries known as WB6, which are part of Stabilization and Association Process therefore
this participation, will be seen as a good opportunity to be well-informed regarding the
priorities of the Presidency and other issues relating to the perspectives of European

Integration.

[ would highly appreciate if you would consider extending an invitation to Kosovo Assembly
Committee to participate in both meetings.

Sincerely,

Blerta Deliu-Kodra
Chair of the Co n European Integration

Assembly of the Republic of Kosovo

Assembly Building/ Committee for European Integration- “Néna Terezg&” Street n.n. 10000 Pristine, Kosovo.
Tel: +381 (0) 38 213 805. Fax: +381 (0) 38 211 367
http://www.assembly-kosova.org



